From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Opposed to plan
Date: 15 May 2022 10:07:35
Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to register my opposition to the Sunnica development.
I do not agree with the timetable delay proposed. I believe that a fair timetable needs to be
determined to enable fair participation. If this cannot be agreed, the application should be

withdrawn and resubmitted once they have their plans in order.

Regards,

Elaine Roe

Resident of Herringswell

Sent from my Galaxy





